
What’s happening  
 

- We want to welcome everyone back for the 
new year! Happy 2020!  

 
- As we embark on a new year of learning we will continue 

to enhance our reading, writing, and math skills through 
consistent practice. 

 
- In math we will be working on place value and solving 

word problems using a variety of methods and skills. 
 

- In reading we will continue practicing our phonics, sight 
words, and decoding skills. In addition to this, we will 

finetune our fluency and comprehension skill through the 
introduction of literacy circles and by participating in more 

rigorous tasks that will increase their academic 
performance. 

 
- In science we will begin learning about the scientific 

method so that we can start creating our own science 
experiments! 

 

January 

 2020
 
 

 
 

December Students of the Month 
 

Ms. Longenecker--- Samaya Sharun 
Ms. Davis--- Jordan Brunson 

Ms. McCuller --- Genesis Diggs  

School Events  
 

17th (Friday) – End of Q2  
 

20th (Monday) – School closed for 
MLK day 

  
21st (Tuesday) – Report Cards 

  
24th (Friday) –International Day  


